Brittney Boe

From: Elkins, Mary K - Rush Valley, UT <Mary K.Elkins@usps.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 1:28 PM

To: info

Subject: Appreciation for John and Mike

To: ROSS Associates LTD.

[ just wanted to drop a line to let your company know what dedicated and hard workers you employ.

This week, John and Mike came out to our Rush Valley Post Office (Utah) to install a new handicap
accessible door and to fix the lobbies glass door.

Our post office is rather small, in fact it's all of 301 sq. ft., so you can imagine the juggling act that
had to take place when putting in a new door as well as being open for business.

John and Mike were always made sure that we had room to do our job and very polite to us and our
customers.

| can’t imagine traveling like they do, with the extreme weather that we have had this year, and still
having a good attitude, but they did. Were someone else might have gotten upset, they were both
calm and ready to concur the challenge. You could see that Mike and John are a team and in this day

and age that is a rarity.

Please thank them for their hard work and let them know that their craftsmanship will be in this post
office for many years to come.

PS. Please buy them a better vacuum. ©

Kathic Elkeins
Postal Clerk

Rush Valley Post Office
326 West Center Street
Rush Valley, UT 84069

Office 435-837-2271



